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Announcements from NC-StA's Session:

June 23 - 11 a.m. - Worship and Congregational Picnic
The Worship and Congregational Picnic will not be held at the 
Corey’s as previously announced but at the church. 
It is hoped that the worship service will be outdoors - weather 
permitting - so please bring a lawn chair. 
The picnic will be a pot luck picnic. There will NOT be hot dogs 
or hamburgers supplied. We ask that you bring a main dish, 
salad or dessert to share as well as your own plates and cutlery.
Refreshments will be supplied. 

We look forward to this time of fellowship. .   
June 30 - July 28 (5 Sundays) - 10:00 a.m. 

North Caradoc - St. Andrew’s - Joint Worship service 

July 14 - 10:00 a.m. - Communion service at NC-StA's

August 4 - September 1 (5 Sundays) - 10:00 a.m. 
Knox, Komoka - Joint Worship service 

August 12-16 - VBS at North Caradoc - St. Andrew's.

Kintail  on  the  Road staff  will  provide  programming  for  a
maximum of 40 campers. 

Volunteers to assist will be needed. It will be a full day program
with snacks provided. 

Registration form and more Information can be found on the
NC-StA's website under the tab K.O.T.R (VBS). 

More information will be provided in the coming weeks.

KOTR-VBS Volunteers are needed!

We are looking for volunteers for morning, afternoon or all day -
a few days a week or the whole week. We need Group Leaders, 
Snack helpers and Shepherds. 

For volunteer job descriptions please go to the website. 
Interested in helping out this summer? Contact Rev. Shelly

Hungarian  Language Worship service.     

June 23 @ 3:00 pm.

Annual Pork and Corn Roast August 17, 2019

Tickets now available from the Board of Managers, $20.00 per 
person, children and students free. 

For June we are Acknowledging the work of 
Healing & Reconciliation with the original Peoples 
of Canada

We  begin  by  acknowledging  the  Territory:For  thousands  of
years, the original peoples of Canada have walked on this land;
their relationship with the land is at the centre of their lives and
spirituality. 

As we are gathered for worship & fellowship we acknowledge
the traditional territory of the Haudenosaunee, the Anishnaabe
and all original people of Canada for their stewardship of this
land throughout the ages. We recognize our neighbours from
Oneida of the Thames, Chippewa of the Thames and Munsee
Delaware First Nations as full members of Canadian society and
work towards friendship and understanding. 

We hope together to end racial discrimination, social injustices
and crimes of hate towards our neighbours and friends.


